
View complete calendar at 

www.newhorizonumc.com 
   
Sunday, May 11 
Adult Sunday School, 8:45 am             Founders Rm 

Worship, 10:00 am                  Sanctuary 

Fellowship, 11:00 am  Mission Bld 
 

Monday, May 12 
GS Troop 10557, 6:00 pm    Upstairs Mission Bld 

NarAnon, 8:00 pm                Rm 6 Edu Bld 
 

Tuesday, May 13 
FFT Packing, 9:00 am     FFT Room 

Bagel Pack, 3:30 pm     FFT Room 

GS Troop 14218, 6:00 pm  Upstairs Mission Bld 

Trustees, 7:00 pm   Mission Bld 

Grief Share, 7:00 pm               Founders Rm 

NA Men’s Group, 7:00 pm              Rm 4 Edu Bld 

Smart Recovery, 7:00 pm               Rm 6 Edu Bld 
 

Wednesday, May 14 
LC Chapel, 8:45 am                                    Sanctuary 

Women’s Bible Study, 9:30 am            Founders Rm 

Disciple II, 10:45 am  Mission Bld 

Glory’s Study, 11:00 am               Founders Rm 

LC Dance, 11:45 am      Sanctuary 

Worship Team, 6:00 pm        Sanctuary 

Yoga & Devo, 6:30 pm  Mission Bld 

Al Anon, 7:15 pm               Rm 6 Edu Bld 

Al Anon Teen, 7:15 pm              Rm 4 Edu Bld 

Chancel Choir, 7:30 pm       Sanctuary 
 

Thursday, May 15 
NH Book Club, 10:30 am  Mission Bld 

 

Friday, May 16 
OFFICE CLOSED  

GS Troop 14221, 6:45 pm    Upstairs Mission Bld 

NA, 7:00 pm                               Rm 6 Edu Bld   

NarAnon, 8:00 pm                Rm 6 Edu Bld 
 

Saturday, May 17 
NarAnon, 10:00 am                               Rm 6 Edu Bld 
 

 

Church office open 9 am-4 pm Mon-Thurs 

 

Thank you to our United 
Methodist Men of Faith for 
our Mother’s Day 
remembrance. 
 

 

Vacation Bible School  
True North June 23-27 
Join us June 23-27, 9:00 am – 

noon. Guide kids on the 

ultimate Alaskan adventure 

where northern lights glow over majestic mountains, 

Point kids to Jesus, a faithful friend we can always 

trust. We welcome kids ages 3-rising 5th graders on an 

Alaskan adventure. Daily craft, snack and a t shirt 

included. Youth and adult volunteers help make this 

week amazing! Member - $45 per child, 

Non-member - $50 per child. scan the 

QR code or go to 

https://vbspro.events/p/42e27c. 
 

VBS Training  
Please plan to attend our VBS training following 

worship on Sunday, June 8. It takes a lot of volunteers 

to make a fabulous and safe week of sharing God’s 

love. Even if you’ve volunteered in the past this is 

important. Each year is a little different. Contact 

Christine with questions. 

Christine@newhorizonumc.com 
 

Warren Willis Overnight Camp  
Classic overnight camp is open to all rising 4th - 12th 

graders. Scholarships will be available. Warren Willis 

camp is located at 4990 Picciola Rd, Fruitland Park, FL 

34731. http://wwumccc.org/programs/classic-camps/. 

We are going as a group July 7-12. Contact Christine 

for information. Christine@newhorizonumc.com 

 
New Horizon is a mission minded church. During the year we have many outreach giving 

opportunities local, national and international. We ask you to prayerfully consider which 

projects God is calling you to support. We thank you for all that you do to help others. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Prayers for the following: 
Alice Ebanks at Glades West Rehab, Richard Ebanks Hospice, Pat Allen, 

Joanne & John Baker, Gary Barcus, Alvin Barnett, Jeannie and Kevin 

Buckley, Ginny & Bernie Calehuff,  Myra Christensen, Susie & Dr. Bob 

Dickinson, Marlene Ebanks, Linda Fales, Elizabeth Farrie, Marilou Freebeck, 

Luella Gentles, Claudia Glover, Patty Hodge, River Hunton, Korey Jackson, 

Faye Lindo, Lili Mazuriek, Jamie Pascucci, Pumpkin Charlie,  David 

Reardon, Dotnie Smith, Evan and Lauren Stansell, Ginnie Stonebraker, Lucy 

Stevens, Shirley Tegzes, Lucille Wattles, Helen Welsh, Alda Williams, 

Heaven’s Gate UMC and Church on the Solid Rock UMC Cuba; the United Methodist Church, Residing 

Hope Foster Care, our learning center, church, pastors and staff,  all of our troops, our country, Haiti, 

Ukraine, Israel, Palestine. 

Our Altar Flowers are given to the glory of God by Lisa Jo & Steven Foust in memory of her mother Lois 

Littman. 

We welcome Rev. Brian Carr, Director of Church Relations, joining us from Residing Hope today! 
 

Presence and Gifts     
We give thanks to everyone who joined us in person and online and thank you for 

your ministries and missions gifts of $18,394. Operating needed each week is 

$13,058. Online Giving www.newhorizonumc.com Click on Give tab and choose 

the fund; or scan this QR code and then choose the fund. We thank you for your 

continued faithfulness.  
 

Red Books 
Let us know you are here! We ask that you write your name in the red registration pad found on 

the chair at the end of your row and pass it to your neighbor. Please note any change in address, 

phone or email so we can update our records.  

If you would like to receive our weekly e-letter or to become part of our online prayer team, make 

a note next to your name. 
 

Altar Flowers 
Would you like to help decorate our Sunday worship space? Sign 

up for your special date on the calendar in the hallway. Cost is $20 

per arrangement. Please note if you want one or two arrangements 

and if it’s in honor or memory. You will receive a payment 

reminder. You may take your arrangements home following Sunday 

morning worship.   

 

  May 11, 2025 
       

 
 

https://vbspro.events/p/42e27c
http://wwumccc.org/programs/classic-camps/
http://www.newhorizonumc.com/


ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

Greeting– Pastor Tammie Isidore 
 

Announcements/Passing the Peace – Cynthia Isaacs 
 

Call to Worship – Cynthia Isaacs 
Leader: Is there a time more precious than now? 

All: Is there a place more heavenly than here? 

Leader: Is there a limit to how much we can receive from a generous God who is always giving? 

All: Is there a wrong stronger than God’s forgiveness? 

Leader: Is there a Word under all words? 

All: Is there a silence more holy than just being quiet? 

Leader: Is there a mystery that shapes human destiny beyond our cleverness, insight and 

effort? 

All: Holy God, Source of questions and Companion on the search, help us to know and to 

feel that this is the time so precious to be shared; this is the place where joy is colored with 

heaven; this is the moment where grace is abundant and forgiving; this is the day where 

silence and word dance together; this is the season when mystery brings buds to flower and 

brings new life to winter woes. 
 

Songs of Worship – Praise Team  
 

Opening Prayer – Melissa Blair 
Giver of all, we are so grateful. You have formed this community and taught us how to love one 

another. You have blessed each of us with different gifts so that we may serve and care for each 

other and our world. Bind us together, Lord. Help us to offer grace where grace is needed. Help us 

to always see our brothers and sisters as such because we are your children. Let no one in this 

place go hungry or in need because we are always ready to lend a generous hand. Thank you for 

providing all that we need. May the love that we show to each other be a picture of your love to 

the community around us. We are one in you. Amen. 
 

Children’s Message – Ginny Calehuff 
The children and youth are invited to Sunday School in the Mission Building. 

 

Hymn # 98 To God be the Glory 
 

Prayer – Pastor Lisa Stamp 
 

Lord’s Prayer 
People: Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name; thy kingdom come, thy will 

be done on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily bread, and forgive us our 

trespasses, as we forgive those who trespass against us; and lead us not into temptation but 

deliver us from evil. For thine is the kingdom, the power, and the glory, forever. Amen. 
 

Scripture – Acts 4: 32-37 – Rev. Brian Carr 

Sermon – Ripples of Generosity-Waves of Grace – Rev. Brian Carr 
 

Offering / Special Music  
 

Doxology # 94  
Praise God from whom all blessings flow; Praise God, all creatures here below: Alleluia! 

Alleluia! Praise God, the source of all our gifts! Praise Jesus Christ, whose power uplifts! 

Praise the Spirit, Holy Spirit! Alleluia! Alleluia! Alleluia! 

  
Closing Hymn – # 666 Shalom to You 
 

Benediction – Pastor Tammie Isidore 

 
 

Tweens/Youth 
Sunday, May 11 Happy Mother’s Day 

Sunday, May 18, 4:00-6:00 pm, Darkroom Faith-What Kind of Christian do 

You Want to Be. 

Sunday, May 25 – Memorial Day Weekend. Sabbath Sunday 

All are welcome here. Bring a friend!  

Questions? Email: christine@newhorizonumc.com / Instagram: 

@new_horizon_youth 
 

Graduate Recognition  
If you are graduating, or you know someone who is a part of NH and graduating from high school 

or college, please give the name of the graduate, the name of the school graduating from, college 

to be attended or earned degree, or plans for the future. Email info@newhorizonumc.com. 
 

NH Book Club, Thursday, May 15, 10:30 am – A Wedding in Haiti 
In a story that travels beyond borders and between families, acclaimed Dominican novelist and 

poet Julia Alvarez reflects on the joys and burdens of love for her parents, for her husband, and for 

a young Haitian boy. All are invited to read the book and join us in the Mission Building. 
 

Disciple’s Path Begins Sunday May 18, 11:15 am 
A Disciple’s Path is an engaging approach to discipleship from a Wesleyan perspective. This six-

week program guides individuals to take the next step in discipleship and become dynamic 

followers of Jesus Christ. Join our Lay Minister Glory Tharp in the Founder’s Room following 

Sunday worship. Any questions contact Glory at Glory@newhorizonumc.com. 
 

Retirement Celebration Sunday, June 1 
We will celebrate Pastor Lisa’s retirement on Sunday, June 1 with our 

communion worship service at 10:00 am followed by a pot-luck luncheon.  

Please bring a dish to share, if you are able, prepared to serve. If your last 

name begins with A-F Dessert, G-O veggies/salad, P-Z main dish. We will 

have a basket available for your cards, gifts and well-wishes. 

mailto:christine@newhorizonumc.com
mailto:info@newhorizonumc.com
mailto:Glory@newhorizonumc.com

